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From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Hello,

Karen Hawthorn [karen@adultdaycenterofwesterly.org]

Monday, January 31, 2011 7:59 AM

Beth A. Stewart; bilieward@sbcglobal.net; Bob Elmer; Edward Haberek; George Brennan;,
june.d.strunk@morganstanieysmithbarney.com; bessettems@sbcglobal.net; ri@connellylaw.com;
scassata@EHDOC.com; tpotter@benchmarkquality.com; Garcl Umphlett; romanowskibj@aol.com;
'Lisa Ryan'; Town Clerk

Cancelled COA Meeting for Wednesday, February 2, 2011

This is to inform you that the Stonington Commission on Aging Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, February 2, 2011 has been
cancelled due to reports of expected inclement weather. The next regular meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 2, 2011 at
4:00 p.m. in the Stonington Human Services Community Room.

Respectfully,

Karen Hawthorn, Secretary

Karen Hawthorn
Director of Social Services

Adult Day Center of Westerly

5 Union Street
Westerly, RI 02981
Phone: 401-596-1336
Fax: 401-596-6186
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